
 

                                                                                    

13 July, 2018                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                             Cir/18-19/10 
Dear Parent, 

• Saturday, 14 July, 2018 will be working for classes III to XII. 
• The Investiture Ceremony will be held on 16 July, 2018 for the newly 

elected Student Council. Congratulations to the Council Members. 
• It is mandatory to submit your ward’s medical certificate according to 

CBSE guidelines. Kindly submit the certificate by 30 July, 2018. 
• You may deposit the school fees before the 10th of every month. The school fee 

counter is open from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.  
 

Samsara Family 
 
 


